Dear Parent,

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are very proud of our students that participated in this year’s UIL Academic meet held in Dawson on December 3rd and 5th.  Our students worked very hard.  We would like to honor those students.  We will have an assembly in the cafeteria.  Please join us if you are able.  We will be passing out medals and ribbons as well as recognizing all students who took part in the meet.  

Elementary UIL Assembly
Tuesday, January 21st
2:00 pm
Cafeteria
Parents are welcome to attend!


Hope to see you there!

Callie Andreski
Elementary UIL Coordinator





